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Anzac Highway, Kurralta Park 
Resurfacing Works  

Night Works Notice 

       

 

We will be undertaking road resurfacing works on multiple 

locations along Anzac Highway to remediate sections of the 

road and improve the road surface. 

What’s happening: 

Works will be on the inbound lanes of Anzac Highway. These works 

will improve the safety and amenity of the road for all users. 

How this affects you: 

To do this work safely, speed and lane restrictions will be in place 

during work hours. Please follow onsite traffic signage and follow the 

direction of traffic controllers while works are in progress. Pedestrians 

and cyclists might also need to use a different path during the works; 

however, signs will show you where to go.   

During the works, there will be some noisy disruptions from time to time, but we’ll do our best to keep the 

noise to a minimum. You might also notice some odours, which is normal during asphalt work. Bus stops 

in the area may be affected for a short time. Please pay attention to the signs at the bus stops and check 

the latest updates at adelaidemetro.com.au for more information.   

On Monday 24 June, during working hours inbound vehicles on Anzac Highway will be shifted onto the 

outbound carriageway, with speed restrictions in place. During this shift, there will be no access to 

Anzac Highway from Owen Street, Long Street, Henry Street, James Street, Gray Street, Grassmere 

Street or Warwick Avenue, local detours will be in place. Outbound traffic will be maintained at all times. 

On Tuesday 25 June, during working hours there will be no access to Anzac Highway from James 

Street or Gray Street, local detours will be in place. Outbound traffic will be maintained at all times. 

On Wednesday 26 June, during working hours there will be no access to Anzac Highway from 

Warwick Avenue or Selby Street, local detours will be in place. Outbound traffic will be maintained at all 

times. 

  

When 

From Monday 24 June 
2024 to late July 2024, 
weather permitting 

Hours of operation 

Sunday to Friday between 
the hours of 8pm and 5am 

Where 

Anzac Highway (city 
inbound) between Marion 
Road, Plympton and 
South Road, Kurralta Park 
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Outside of working hours, speed restrictions will need to remain in place, until line marking is completed 

in late July 2024. For any traffic management queries during the night work hours please contact the 

Department’s contractor, AAA Asphalt on 0499 079 301. 

All dates are subject to weather conditions. If works are unable to be carried out 

on the above dates, works will be scheduled for the next evening. 

For further information: 

• Contact the project team via email at DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

• Call 1300 794 880 

 

Anzac Highway Work Zone 

 


